ST. LUKE CATHOLIC MEN’S CLUB                                                                                                                       MINUTES OF THE GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING                                                                                                             MONDAY, February 15, 2021                                                                                                        ST. LUKE SCHOOL CAFETERIA


CANCELLATION OF THE GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING OF February 15, 2021

The monthly SLMC General Meeting scheduled for Monday, February 15, 2021  was cancelled due to inclement weather.  
Respectfully Submitted,                                                                                                                                                          John Hardin,                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                    SLMC Webmaster
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